
 
	
	
The	Spice	Holidays!	programme	is	designed	specifically	for	Grenadian	nationals	and	their	families	
residing	 abroad,	 to	 experience	 Grenada	 as	 a	 vacation	 destination.		 In	 partnership	 with	 local	
stakeholders,	 we	 are	 offering	 returning	 nationals	 a	 range	 of	 discounts	 at	 participating	 hotels,	
restaurants,	 shops,	 tour	 companies	 and	 other	 service	 providers,	 on	 presentation	 of	 their	
membership	card.		The	cards	are	individual	and	not	transferable.	
	
It	 is	 that	 simple	 –	 simply	 fill	 out	 this	 link	 http://www.grenadagrenadines.com/plan‐your‐
vacation/spice‐holiday‐form/	or	 the	attached	and	 fax	 it	back	to	 the	number	 listed	below	and	you	
are	on	your	way	to	great	discounts.		
	
We	look	forward	to	strengthening	this	partnership	as	we	endeavour	to	encourage	more	Grenadians	
and	their	families	residing	abroad,	to	truly	enjoy	Grenada	during	their	visit	home.		
	
Sincerely		
	
	
	
	
	
Katusha	Collins	
Grenada	Board	of	Tourism	
P.	O.	Box	293	
Burns	Point,	St.	George's	
Grenada,	W.I.	
Tel:	1	473	440	2001/	2279	ext	236	
Fax:	1	473	440	6637	
Email:	kcollins@grenadagrenadines.com	
Website:	www.grenadagrenadines.com	
Facebook:	http://www.facebook.com/discovergrenada	
Twitter:	http://www.twitter.com/discovergrenada	
Youtube:	www.youtube.com/grenadagrenadines	

	


